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Oleg 
 
Jim's e-mail has reminded me that I need to report 
on P67 standard and where it's at right now.  It is 
now finished according to Jennie Steinhagen from 
the IEEE Standards Association, who replied by e-
mail to me a few days ago after I asked about the 
status of P67.  She says that IEEE Std 67-2005 
published on May 8, 2006.  She also said that she 
would PDF the official version and send it to 
myself and the working group members by the end of 
this week.  So I expect to see it today or 
tomorrow.   
 
I also cannot attend the PES again this year 
because I am again off to Australia for most of 
June on business.  Please accept this communication 
as my report to you on the status of P67.  I now 
have a yearly piece of business in OZ that always 
goes on when the PES is happening, so I am not sure 
when I will be able to attend next.  My boss seems 
to think making money instead of spending it is the 
right thing to do.  ...go figure! 
 
Regards, Geoff 
 


